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THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to lodge my objection to the application made by The University of Chicago Booth School of
Business (address: One Bartholomew Close, Barts Square, EC1A 7BL) for a premises licence:

1. To permit the sale of alcohol on and off the premises 9am - 3am Monday to Sunday.
2. To provide late night refreshment 11pm - 3am Monday to Sunday.
3. To permit regulated entertainment, such as, recorded and live music, performance of dance, exhibits of film
and provision of plays 9am - 3am Monday to Sunday.

As a resident of the Barts Square development situated in close proximity to the relevant premises, I am
concerned about the increase in noise levels (particularly at night), drunken behaviour and litter that would
ensue from a grant of such a licence. Such an establishment is not in keeping with the neighbourhood and in
applying for permits to sell alcohol and host “live entertainment” well outside night hours (i.e. beyond 11pm),
the applicant has displayed scant regard to the predominantly residential surroundings which does not bode well
for the future.

Yours faithfully,

Gabrielle Pereira

 The Askew Building, 50 Bartholomew Close, EC1A 7BD




